Oct 2017 Jury Scam - Deputy Ryan Jackson

Recount of Jury Scam phone call from the victim:

¢ The person calling identified himself as Deputy Ryan Jackson with the Federal Marshal's Service;

¢ He stated that | had been served by certified mail, return receipt signed for on August 8th, 2017 at
an address where | had not lived for the past 5 years. The notice advised me to appear for jury
service beginning on October 2, 2017.

¢ He stated that 2 detainers had been issued, one by Honorable Judge Mikel Williams, and one by
Honorable Judge Lynn Winmill.

¢ He informed me that the detainer information had been sent to all law enforcement agencies
(local, state & federal), and if | was stopped for any reason that | would be detained.

¢ | advised him that | had not lived at that address for more than 5 years. This caused him to pause
and say he would have to check with his supervisor about how to get the warrants cancelled, and
put me on hold. The call use mysteriously disconnected.



